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Hello, I am very concerned about the lack of internet speed that we have here.I switched to Service Electric at my
hair salon in Blairstown and could not be happier. I have a speed of 40 there I am right across the street from the
Acme so it was available.
We need the same or better at our homes. We use our homes for business and school. It is long over due here.

Thank you Voula Evangelis
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